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To ensure access to Konsultasyong Sulit atTama (Konsulta) Package, Phil Health's 
primary care benefit, Phil Health shall continue to accept applications of health 
facilities for accreditation as Konsulta Package Providers for CY 2022 whether 
licensed or not by the DOH as Primary Care Facility as long as the provider has 
complied with the standards of accreditation for Konsulta providers. 

This is in congruence to Republic Act 11223, the Universal Health Care (UHC) Act 
and its Implementing Rules and Regulations (IRR) Section 41.6.a. which provides 
that"PhiiHealth may develop the standards for accreditation of the said facilities 
until such time that they are issued licenses and certification by DOH". 

The Department of Health issued DOH Administrative Order (A.O.) No. 2020-
0047-A amending A.O. No. 2020-0047 entitled "Rules and Regulations Governing 
the Licensure of Primary Care Facilities in the Philippines" which accorded time 
for health facilities to comply with the said licensing standards. All accredited 
Konsulta providers are enjoined to work towards attaining their licenses as a 
primary care facility to enable them to deliver a comprehensive outpatient 
benefit package in the near future. 

Interested health facilities may check Annex C of PhiiHealth Circular 2020-0021 
for the checklist of requirements and submit the same to the nearest Local 
Health Insurance Office (LHIO). 
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